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Social Events 

 

Thursday 27th October                                                                                 Sunday 30th October  

  

Friday 9th December                                                                                      Friday 2nd December  

 

Saturday 17th December                                                                            Saturday 17th December  

 

Mon 19th December                                                                                Thursday 22nd December - 

 

                                                 

   Autumn Newsletter 2022 

Dates for your Diary 

Yorkshire Cumbria 

 

 

 



 

 
 

In August we held 2 joint family events , it was great to see 

everyone having fun.  

   

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blackpool Pleasure Beach 

Thank you to all the families that 

joined us.  

We hope you had a great day. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

Gullivers Valley 

 

Everyone had a great day, with rides and 

activities to suit all ages. 

The day stayed mostly dry, but even a 

spot of rain didn’t stop the fun. 

Thanks to everyone for coming. 

 
 



 

 
 

We held 2 picnics too, one in Cumbria , one     

in Yorkshire. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 

The children had a great time playing 

which meant carers and staff had chance 

to chat. 
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Carers and staff within the 

Yorkshire region completed 

hands on First aid.  

BH and MS have started 

Nursery and have been 

making new friends and 

learning new songs. 

Big well done to all who received their Exam results last month. 

CB, SN, LM and JF .. we are so happy to hear you are happy with your 

results. 

Well done SB, first time 

paddleboarding and 

were fab ! 

 

Well done 😊 

Well done to RC who has been nominated for an award 

by her school.  

RC and her parents enjoyed an evening of 

refreshments, buffet and music at the Hilton Hotel. 
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Skills to foster 

We have held two skills to foster workshops in 

cumbria for our prospective new carers. 

 

HAPPY 

BIRTHDAY!! 

 

Happy 5oth to 

one of our carers. 

We hope you had 

a great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October is “Sons and Daughters 

month” 

All sons and Daughter will be 

receiving an invite to our special 

celebration soon.  

These young people need to be 

recognized and thanked for all the 

amazing work they do within their 

fostering family. 

 

 

 

Well done SB, a great 

start to the school year. 

Keep it up 😊 

Sons and Daughters 
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Upcoming Training Dates 

& Support groups  

Yorkshire 

Thursday 13th October 

Online support group 

8-9pm 

Friday 11th November 

Online Training  

10am-2pm 

Managing allegations 

Tuesday 15th November 

10am-noon  

        Thursday 1st December 

Coffee morning support group 

Online- Joint 

10am-noon 

Cumbria 

Thursday 13th October 

Online support group 

8-9pm 

Friday 11th November 

Online Training  

10am-2pm 

Managing allegations 

Friday 18th November 

10am-noon 

Thursday 1st December 

Coffee morning support group 

Online – Joint  

10am-noon 
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Back to school gallery 

https://flickr.com/photos/51735839@n00/13317874924
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
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Don’t forget to enter our Christmas card 

competition. 

The winning entry will be published and used within 

the agency. 

http://www.freephotoshop.org/2010/12/free-christmas-pictures-2/
http://www.freephotoshop.org/2010/12/free-christmas-pictures-2/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://www.pngall.com/santa-claus-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://www.dailyclipart.net/clipart/christmas-stocking-clip-art/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
https://humbliceous.blogspot.com/2005/12/gift.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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We are recruiting! 

If you know anyone who has the potential to be a 

Foster Carer and can provide a safe home for a 

child, then please encourage them to contact us. We 

still have the £500 referral bonus in place for our 

Foster Carers once a new family, which you 

referred, gets their first placement. 

  


